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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

To: Paula J. Steele 

 Office of the Lt. Governor, Mary Taylor 

 

From: Tina L. Chubb 

 Rule Administrator 

 

Date: March 27, 2012 

 

Re: Proposed Amendment to Solicitation and Sale of Medicare Supplemental Accident and Health 

Policies Rule 

 

 

I am in receipt of your March 26, 2012 memo recommending that the Ohio Department of Insurance 

(ODI) proceed with its filing of the proposed pupil transportation rules with the Joint Committee on 

Agency Rule Review, Legislative Service Commission and Secretary of State. 

 

I understand that ODI has addressed your office’s recommendations and that no further response is 

required. 

 

If I can be of further assistance, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

ACTION: Final DATE: 06/11/2012 8:45 AM
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